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Autumn Term: Issue 6                          Next week =  Lunch Menu: Week  3                                                             11/10/19   

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Your Parents’ Evening letters should have come out this week so please look out for those and sign up 

for a slot to come and speak with your child/ren’s teacher. I believe it is incredibly important for the 

children to see us all working together to support them with their learning so I will be aiming for 100% 

of parents to be attending.  

We have had a visit from our external School Improvement Advisor this week who commented on . . . . 

.. As she has been visiting the school for the previous three years, it is pleasing to hear that she is still 

seeing the hard work everyone is putting in, on a daily basis, to make North Beckton the best we can 

be. 

Parents’ Evenings: 

Wednesday 16th October 4—6.30pm 

Or 

Thursday 17th October 4—6.30pm 

There will also be refreshments served and opportuni-

ties to find out about different activities within the 

school. We will also  be selling children’s books. There 

will be NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS ON THESE DAYS or on 

the last Friday of term. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Autumn Term Events: 

Monday 14th October: School photographer 

in for individual photographs 

Weds/Thurs 16th and 17th October: Parents’ 

Evenings 

Weds/Thurs/Fri 16/17/18th = NO AFTER 

SCHOOL CLUBS!! 

21st—25th October: Half Term Holiday 

Thursday 31st October: Mrs Akwa’s Class—

Trip to Museum of Transport. 

Friday 1st November: Time 4 Us Parents’ Af-

ternoon; come and join us and find out 

about our PSHE curriculum 

Wednesday 6th November: Year 2 Science 

Trip 

Friday 15th November: Year 5 Junior Citi-

zens Trip at Tate and Lyle 

Friday 20th December School closes for 

Christmas holidays at 1.30pm 

Tuesday 7th January: All children due back 

in school 

The photographer is coming . . . . 

Please note that the school photographer is coming on 

Monday 14th October to take individual and sibling school 

photos. Please can you ensure your child is wearing their 

uniform (and looking smart!) on that day. 

Charity Collections 

This year, instead of a Harvest Collection, we will be do-

nating towards the Christmas Shoebox Collection for 

Samaritans. Watch this space for more information 

about how you can support this fantastic charity . . . 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 

Volunteers Needed . . .  

We are always on the look-out for volun-

teers to help with some of our work in 

school. If you have a few hours free, or 

perhaps you are currently undertaking a 

college course and need to do a place-

ment in a school, please come and see 

Mr Mansuria in the school office. There 

is a form to fill out to let us know which 

days/times you are available and then 

Mrs Girzarde will call you back to talk 

over the process in a bit more detail. 

Thank you in advance for your support 

towards the work we are trying to 

achieve in our school. 

Thank you for your donations and contri-

butions towards our Macmillan Cake Sale. 

Collectively we raised £100 towards this 

fantastic charity. 

Class Buddies 

As part of our Pupil Leadership programme, each class 

has recently elected 2 class buddies to help new chil-

dren when they start at our school. It is lovely to see 

the children being so kind and helpful and making our 

new pupils feel quickly welcome. 

There will be NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS on 

Wednesday, Thursday or Friday next week. 

They will all start back on Monday 28th 

October. 


